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Dear Prime Minister,

I  'wish first of all to congratulate you on your
recent victory at the polls and for the clear mandate
which has been given to your government.

On 29 December, 1979, 1 wrote to your predecessor
in office inviting him to attend the celebration of the
250th Anniversary of Parliament in The Bahamas in September,
1979. Mr. Callaghan was kind enough to accept the invitation
and I should now like to renew that invitation to you as
Prime Minister.

Details of the programme are not yet available, but
the main events will be spread over a period of one week
climaxing with the formal opening of a new Session of
Parliament on the anniversary date, the 29 September, and
with a Service of Thanksgiving on the 30 September.

I hope you will be able to come.
pleasure to welcome you to The Bahamas.

it would be a

PRIME MINISTE

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher, PC, MP, MA,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,
LONDON, ENGLAND.


